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YR Problem Solving

Reception pupils have been finding a solution to a very difficult problem—how to measure the
height of the oak tree in their outdoor classroom. Here are some of the solutions offered by the
children and the problems they identified:

How can we find out
how tall the tree is?

The Fire Service were able to tell us that
the oak tree measures an

The children’s final solution was...to call the Fire ENORMOUS 1,432 cm.

Service and ask them to climb the tree using a
ladder and a very long tape measure. On
Tuesday, they visited school with all the

necessary equipment.




Year Four have begun working on the text “Gregory Cool” in
their Literacy lessons. The story is set on the Caribbean island
of Tobago and the learning began with an immersion activity
designed to allow pupils to experience the climate, food and
landscape of the story setting. They had great fun!







A-Z of Fantastical Beasts

Children in Y3 have created a fabulous book of mythical creatures. The standard of writing and
presentation is excellent as you can see from the example below.
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Safieqglaliding

Keeping children safe is our first priority at school. With this in mind, we have reviewed our picking
up procedures to ensure clarity for parents and carers at the end of the school day.

We would like to bring the following points to your attention:

Parents/carers are not allowed in the school building beyond the office area.

All classes are now being dismissed from their external classroom doors. Children are released
by the teacher, one at a time, to the appropriate adult. Please do not call or beckon your
child to you or attempt to enter the classroom as this can cause confusion.

From Monday 12th March 2018, if your child is being picked up by a relative or
another parent/carer, they will need to share a code word with the class teacher as
a safequarding precaution.

It is your responsibility as a parent/carer to give the office prior notice of any such
arrangement. The office staff will share the code word with you so that you can
then pass it on to the adult picking up your child.

Please note that the code word will change on a reqular basis and children will
not be released unless the correct code word is shared.

Children not collected on time will be sent to Butterflies After School Club. Parents/Carers
who are persistently late will be charged for this after school care at a rate of £3.50 per
session. If you find yourself in an emergency situation, please ring the office and the charge
will be waived.

Please only book the sessions at Butterflies After School Club that you intend to use. We are
finding that our Butterflies registers are inaccurate because families are booking sessions every
day which their children are not attending. In future, parents/carers will be charged the
full rate for any sessions which are booked but not used. If you wish to cancel a
session, please do so by 12.00pm on the day of the session by ringing the school office. In
these cases you will not be charged.

Please note that new contracts for Butterflies After School Club have been sent home with
your child so that you can review your needs.

Thank you for abiding by these procedures and for keeping all of our
children safe.

If you have a child in Y5 or Y6 and you are happy for them to walk home alone, please
inform the office so that we can update our list.
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